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I oppose this bill,   I am concerned on house bill 3075 , it does not a have fiscal 

impact statement. I’m wondering why, because that makes it an unfunded mandate.  

Anything requiring us pay for permit or permit processing clearly has a fiscal impact 

on the state , taxpayers and permit applicants. This bill also has no reasonable 

accommodation for the handicapped and elderly regarding the fees and live fire 

training or the provisions and procedures for that. These violations of rights and laws 

that have been implemented in other states like California and Washington continue 

to prove they don’t up. These restrictions not only hurt common man from protecting 

their life and liberty but also keep off duty law enforcement officers from protecting 

themselves and public from criminals and individuals who plan and have intent to 

harm others. I oppose this bill.  


